
GBA Steering Committee Meeting 4-28-21 

Dan McGinty - Chair 
Meleny Thomas – South Baltimore Community Land Trust 
Meredith Chaiken 
Andy Schindling – after school programming 
Rodette - GBA 
Amanda Laraway - Transformation Center 
Brent Flickenger – Community planner for City 
Daisy Heartberg – Public Safety Partnership for GBA 
Donna Hammens – Property manager at Curtis Creek Apartments – promoting angle parking 
Jan Eveland – Action Baybrook renovation project 
Karen Mull – business owner in Curtis Bay 
Keasha Haythe AA Co Development Corp 
Kendra Summers – educator, promoting vaccination 
Michelle Farris – Brooklyn Park Career Center  
Nischelle Santo – school secretary 
Odessa Phillip – representing BGE Key Crossing Project 
Sabrina Johnson – Boys and Girls Club 
Mikah Zaslow City DOT 
Sandra Matier DOT 
Cory - Safe Streets Brooklyn 
Larry Nunley – DPW 
Tamya Asman – Bike Ped planner for AA Co. Brooklyn Park Study underway – in scoping phase 
Mandy Memmel – The Well - vaccination clinic today with MedStar – Hon’s Honey expansion, has home 
they are subleasing for women at risk, running drop in shower facility, car matching program to help 
women afford cars – local coffee service partnering with Hon’s honey to train staff, starting licensed 
childcare, still doing food distribution on Thursdays, providing funding help. 
Joanne Helouvry – Brooklyn Library 
Bonnie Johansen – BGE 
Herelys Parks – school coordinator 
Indu Bodala (student) 
 
Bonnie Johansen BGE – presentation 

 

 
 



 

  



 
 
Indu Bodala (student with  

Food insecurity in AA Co.  Increase student involvement. Building a Community Garden in Brooklyn Park. 

 

Baltimore DOT  

Mikah Zaslow BCDOT,  Ira Kowler BDC 

Capital request for streetscape improvements along Patapsco Ave.   Design starting now. 
Patapsco Ave. Project from Potee to 7th - MTA priority corridor up to 10th. 
Traffic calming, pedestrian improvements, etc.  Extensive community involvement process starting soon. 
Consultant will be starting at latest by Fall. 
 
Meleny Thomas: Truck traffic is a big problem in the community.  How can this help with this? 
 
Will need to have a NEPA process for federal funding and City DOT is currently working to work on this. 
Truck cameras from City DOT have not been forthcoming? How can this made a priority?  Meleney: 
Must be dine and must be done soon!  Go directly to DOT Director, send email to Mikah and she will 
connect. 
Meredith – key issue for community! 



BDC grant opportunity for outdoor furniture and fixtures for businesses.  Encourage S. Baltimore. 
 

Shanyna Rose – Transit equity project by City DOT 



Connecting people to good jobs through transit



 



 

Meredith: Transportation is one of the most important aspects for the Community health and economy. 

Meredith: Review of BRNI ideas under consideration, looking for input from Steering Committee  

 

 

 

  



 
Meredith needs to know if there are any community concerns.  Email her with comments. 
Meredith@greaterbaybrookalliance.org 
 
 


